
 
 
 

20.03.18 

Dear All, 

Next month I will be running the London Marathon, gulp! As part of doing this I would like to raise 

some money for the school to go towards the resurfacing of the play track around the edge of the 

field.  

This week I will start my fundraising with two different competitions; guess the time and design a 

poster. The children will have a chance to guess the time I will run the marathon in (20p) and to design 

a poster for Mrs Waters and Miss Griffiths to bring up to London when they come to cheer me on! We 

will provide a piece of A4 paper for the poster in return of an entry fee of 50p. 

I will be in the hall at break time on Wednesday and Thursday this week for those who would like to 

enter the competitions. There will, of course, be prizes for the winners. 

 Also, look out for me before and after school with a bucket, collecting any spare change you may 

want to donate the week of 16th April! 

Many thanks, 

Miss Robinson. 

 

 

London Marathon poster competition! 

Please design your poster on a piece of A4 paper. (You can ask for paper from 

school)  

It needs to bright and colourful but also able to be photocopied as the winning 

poster will be enlarged ready for race day! The winner will be announced on Friday 

20th April. 

Entries to be returned to Miss Robinson by 16th April. 
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